
 

 

Chess Sets for Soldiers Program… 
Sponsored by the Renaissance Knights Foundation 

A 501 (C) (3) nonprofit organization changing lives one move at a time����

 

The Renaissance Knights Foundation is raising money to purchase chess 
sets which will be sent to service members stationed in the Middle East. 
For every $20 donated we are able to purchase and ship two sets to a 
unit.  The below thank you letter shows how a few chess sets can make a 
difference to the men and women serving overseas. 

 

We just received your club kind gift of two chess sets, and wanted to thank you 

wholeheartedly. This is by far the coolest care package we have received to date, 

and I can assure you that these will see lots of use as we have quite a bit of down-

time and some chess players in the shop. We were actually talking about chess the 

other day and even those who hadn’t played before seemed interested in learning. 

Although I’m not a great player, I have enjoyed playing chess for many years, and 

welcome the opportunity to play some now as I unfortunately forgot to bring one 

of my boards with me.  Anyway, I just wanted to express out thanks, this is very 

thoughtful indeed and I will be dedicating my first Queen’s Indian Defense in Iraq 

to the Renaissance Knights. 

David Craik GySgt, USMC 
 

Donations of any amount would be gratefully received.  The 
Renaissance Knights Foundation is a tax-exempt 501(c)(3) nonprofit 
organization. Your gift is tax deductible to the full extent of the law.   
 

Please do not hesitate to contact our Operations Director, Sheila Heiser, 
at 847-526-9025 or email RKnights@aol.com, with any questions.  
More information on the foundation and other programs we run can be 
found at www.RKnights.org.  All donors and Thank You letters can be 
viewed on our website.  
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Chess Sets for Soldiers 

Name/Company:  Phone:  

Address:  City:  

Email:  State/Zip:  

Perpetual Checks Welcomed 

Please mail to: Renaissance Knights Foundation, P.O. Box 1074, Northbrook, IL 60065 


